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From: David Deane 
Sent: Sunday, 4 July 2021 7:27 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Proposed bill to extend emergency powers till 2022

To whom it may concern. 
I strongly disagree with the proposed extension of emergency powers by the QLD government.We are not 
in a state of emergency. 
The state of Queensland it not comprised of people that need to be ruled by government.The government of 
Queensland is elected by the people of Queensland to SERVE the people of Queensland ,not to dictate,or 
mandate draconian rules and regulations that have done and continue to do more harm than good. 
Please start to listen to the people of Queensland.We are not your servants. 
Yours sincerely 
David Deane  

 
--  
Dave Deane Sent from mobile device. Please excuse the odd typo. 
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